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Laurie Mermet

From: Del Vecchio, Jessica <DelVecchio@ci.boca-raton.fl.us>
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 5:02 PM
To: John Fieldly
Subject: TimberTech ProAm Offer
Attachments: 2023 TimberTech Championship ProAm Form.pdf

Hi John, 
 
Hope all is well with you and Celsius.  You guys are on FIRE!   I’m reaching out to see if you and a guest would 
like to play in the TimberTech Pro-Am this year.  I have a few spots that we offer to local executives with our 
compliments as a way of saying “thank you for doing business in Boca”  … as you can imagine, these spots go 
quick so if you’re interested, please let me know as soon as possible.   
 
Our day of play is Wednesday November 1st and the Pro-Am details can be found in the attachment 
above.  Again, we’re offering you two spots at no cost as a thank you for building such an incredible (and well-
known brand) in our beautiful city! 
 
Thank you! 

Jess Del Vecchio | Economic Development Manager 
City of Boca Raton, Office of Economic Development 
201 W. Palmetto Park Road, Boca Raton, FL 33432  
561-393-7761 or DelVecchio@myboca.us 
Quarterly Report: https://conta.cc/3CTe3QT 

 Stay Connected 

     
Good. Better. Boca.   BusinessBoca.com 
 


